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Monday, February 3rd 

  Friendship Gram Sales Begin  

Friday, February 7th    

  Dove Bible Club, 1:15 pm 

Monday, February 10th    

  Interim Ends 

Tuesday, February 11th    

  Try it Tuesday -  Radishes   

 Thursday, February 13th    

~Friendship Gram Sales End     

~Celebrate Hand-in-Hand, 5:30 pm                             

Monday, February 17h         

  Hurricane Make-up Day 

Tuesday, February 18th         

~Interims Issued   

~SAC Meeting, 2:45 pm 

Thursday, February 20th         

~Jersey Mike’s Night, 4:00-8:00 pm 

~Science Fair Awards, 5:30 pm  

Monday, February 24th         

  Cardinal Conversations, 8:15 am 

Wednesday, February 26th         

  Class/Club Photos 

“BPS’s mission is to serve students with excellence as the standard.” 

              
  

  
  

 

 
A Cardinal Reminder  

At arrival and dismissal all cars shall use the car 
loop.  Please do not block the cross walk on 
Learning Lane. If you want to come into the 
school, you may park in the front parking lot 
and sign-in in the front office. Please do not 

stop or double park in the 
front parking lot. Please  
remember students must  
always walk with an adult  
in the parking lot. 

Order forms have been  

sent home.  Order TODAY!  

https://commpe.pictavo.com  
Prices: Hard Cover $26, Soft Cover $22 Until March 1st  

Personal Ads for all grade levels  may be purchased for  
an additional $10 each using the above web address.  

Login or create a new account, upload your photo,  
and type a personal message to your child!  

Questions? Email: Westfield.tara@brevardschools.org  

Order Online - Or send in Cash with order form  

Calendar  

Corrections  

appreciation First Friday 

 

 

 

 

Monday,  

February 17 th   is 

a hurricane 

makeup day. 

School is Open!  

  

 

 

 

Class/Club  

Photos  

Changed to  

February 26 th   

4ÅØÔÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ $ÒÉÖÉÎÇ - &ÌÏÒÉÄÁ 
"ÁÎ ÏÎ 4ÅØÔÉÎÇ 7ÈÉÌÅ $ÒÉÖÉÎÇ 
 

As of July 1, 2019 - Texting while driving is a primary offense, which 

means you can be pulled over by law enforcement and fined for 

texting and driving.     

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ½ƻƴŜǎ ŀƴŘ ²ƻǊƪ ½ƻƴŜǎΥ 
 
Starting on October 1, 2019 - "Wireless Communications 
Devices" (AKA Cell Phones) can only be used in hands 
free mode if you are driving in {ŎƘƻƻƭ ½ƻƴŜǎΣ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
/ǊƻǎǎƛƴƎǎ, or active construction zones. Starting on  
January 1, 2020 you will receive a citation for using any 
cell phone in a hand held mode in a school zone or  
construction zone. 

 

CƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ǇŜƴŀƭǝŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ¢ŜȄǝƴƎ [ŀǿΥ 
¶ Texting - first offense drivers will be fined $30 and no points will be  

assessed to their driving record 

¶ Texting - Second Texting and Driving offense within 5 years will be  

considered a moving violation and carry a $60 fine and 3 points on your 

driving record 

¶ Texting in a School Zone - 2 points added to the primary offense. Texting 

resulting in a crash - 6 points added to the primary offense 

http://www.croton.brevardschools.org


You can also apply online: www.myflorida.com/accessflorida  

Because No One Should be Hungry  

  

 

 

Book Swap in the Solarium 

Tuesdays 

   7:30 - 7:50  a.m.  

Bring a book that youôve read 

and trade for a new one! 

Book Fair Delivery  
February 26th 

Volunteers Needed!  
Please contact: Rehrer.heather@brevardschools.org 

Book Fair preview days: February 27th & 28th 

3rd -  5th Grade Book Club Meets Tues. February 25th 

 

 The K-Kids Club has been very busy so 
far this year!  The club members are 
working to keep our school litter 
free.  We are proud of all the members 
of the K-Kids Club for their efforts 

in serving our school and home community! Please help us 
collect items for the animal shelter, such as old towels,   
blankets, and pet food.  More information coming soon. 

Try it Tuesday! February 11th 

Radishes!  

Thank you to our volunteers for helping to make  
these new experiences fun for our students! 

We have begun using PBIS 

Rewards, an online ticket 

management system.   

Students will no longer be coming home with physical  

tickets. They will still earn tickets for modeling our CARE  

expectations, but now their tickets will accumulate online, 

instead of in their backpacks, desks, or pockets. Students will 

still be able to use their tickets to purchase rewards in their 

classroom and redeem for school-wide rewards and events. 

There is also a parent app that allows you access to view how 

many tickets your child has earned and even what they have 

used their tickets to purchase! If 

you would like access to the parent 

app, please ask your childΩs  

teacher to send home the PBIS 

Rewards Parent Letter.  It has all 

the information you need to download and gain access to 

the app. If you have any questions, please contact  

Mrs. Alicia Kuntz-Murphy at kuntz-murphy.alicia 

@brevardschools.org or 321-259-3818. 

 

Friendly SNAP (food stamp) application assistance  
Required Interview conducted at time of application  

Struggling to provide for your family? 

WE CAN HELP 

 Free & Reduced Lunch  

Applications 

Applying for free and reduced lunch benefits is quick  

and easy. You may be surprised to see that you  

qualify!  You can apply online using Internet Explorer  

or stop in the front office for a paper application. 

ƘǘǘǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦōǊŜǾŀǊŘǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦƻǊƎκtŀƎŜκопто 

 

Croton Students had the most incredible Pajama & Cocoa 
Literacy Event hosted by River Run Christian Church and 
Wawa. Thank you for making this event a success! 

   wǳƴ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ hǇŜƴǎ ǳǇ ǘƻ  

                                          YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴΗ 
(formerly known as Morning Mile)  

If your child is interested in participating in Run United, 

please ask your childΩs teacher for a sign-up form. Extra 

forms can be found in the front office. Please return forms 

to Ms. Walters as soon as possible. 

 
 

 

 

 

Mrs. Monica DeLeon works with students one on one, in small 
groups and will support the teacher during large group activities. 
She is a mentor and role model to the children and to the parents 
in many of our classrooms. She is especially supportive with our 
Spanish speaking parents. Mrs. DeLeon translates, helps parents 
fill out school paperwork and offers to assist- no matter what 
the situation is at our school. If there is a special project that 
requires extra hands, Mrs. DeLeon will rearrange her schedule to 
make herself available.  

Mr. Timothy Janecke has been an invaluable volunteer in our 
first-grade classrooms for the past 4 years.  He is dedicated to 
making sure that our children become wonderful writers. He 
makes sure that the students understand how letters are formed 
and works throughout the year with formations and sentence 
structure. He especially focuses on children who have a need for 
fine motor development.  Mr. Janecke always comes prepared by 
bringing his own materials and plans. He brings positive  
reinforcements to get the children engaged in their writing.  The 
students truly look forward to working with him. 

mailto:kuntz-murphy.alicia@brevardschools.org
mailto:kuntz-murphy.alicia@brevardschools.org


 
 

Celebrating Hand-in-Hand RSVP  Due February 5, 2020 

          Student Name __________________________  Teacher Name ___________________________ 

________ adults attending  ________ children attending 

 

*****PLEASE NOTE***** 

If we do not have at least 25 RSVP slips by February 5th, we will not be able to hold this event.   

Celebrating Hand-in-Hand 

 

A Croton Valentine Social for Families 

Thursday, February 13, 2020  

Time: 5:30 -  6:30 p.m. 

Music/Dancing, BINGO, Goodies, Crafts 

 


